
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learn what you love, 

Love what you learn. 

Harvest Celebrations  
                                                                                                        2nd  October   2020  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our Harvest celebrations this year we have decided to collect tins and 
packets of food (‘in date’), which will be donated to the “Sunderland Community 
Soup Kitchen”. This is a local project with connections to Mill Hill Primary school, as 
its founder Andrea Bell was a former pupil here. Also, Miss King, a former teacher of 
ours, is currently very active in the day to day running of the organisation. Any 
donations received will be made into food parcels and distributed to families in the local 
community. If you would like to find out more about what The Sunderland Community 
Soup Kitchen does in the local area then you can follow them on Facebook. 
Any donations should be sent in with your child and then deposited in outdoor 
containers near their year group areas. Please send any donations to school with your 
child week commencing Monday 5th to Monday 19th October 2020. The donations will 
then be collected and distributed. 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Errington 
Head Teacher 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


